
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

Newsletter – Friday 8th October 

 

Open Evening Thursday 7th October 

Last night, it was exciting to once again welcome people onto the school site for our annual 

Open Evening. Of course, we had many considerations to make with regard to the health 

and safety of staff, pupils and visitors alike, due to the ongoing concerns caused by Covid-

19.  The event was a great success, with the school receiving many positive comments from 

those visiting the site. In particular, after so long living in Covid-affected times it was so 

reassuring to hear that our Catholic Ethos remains at the heart of all that we do, with visitors 

commenting on the warm welcome they received from everybody that they encountered.  I 

would like to thank my colleagues for their hard work and for demonstrating so clearly that 

positive relationships remain at the heart of all that we do at All Hallows.  Equally, the ‘army’ 

of pupil helpers should be very proud of the way in which they represented both the school 

and their families. 

 

All Hallows PTFA 

Our PTFA gathered in school for its Annual General Meeting on Tuesday 5th October.  After 

so many months during which we have been unable to meet, it was lovely to be able to get 

together for a face-to-face meeting. In an era where many schools have been unable to 

sustain a PTFA, we are so pleased that ours has been able to survive the pressures of the 

pandemic and is now able to continue its work supporting the work carried out in our school.  

Over the years, the PTFA has raised significant amounts of money to enhance our provision 

which otherwise may have suffered in times of budget constraints.  I would like to extend a 

warm invitation to all parents to come to join our group at its next meeting in school on 

Tuesday 2nd November at 6.30pm.  

 

Year 7 Parents’ Information Evening 

We are able to re-establish another of our annual events this year with our Year 7 Parents’ 

Information Evening taking place on Tuesday 12th October at 4pm.  To enable us to host the 

event in as safe a way as possible, the meet and greet with Form Teachers will take place in 

the ‘old’ sports hall which is adjacent to the Arts Theatre.  Please make your way directly to 

the venue.  There will be guides on hand to direct you from outside the main entrance. 

 

Covid-19 Vaccinations 

Please note that the vaccinations for pupils aged 12 to 15 will take place in school on Friday 

15th October. All of the relevant forms were given to pupils yesterday as they left school early 

due to Open Evening. In addition, we sent an accompanying email via ParentMail.  If your 

child has mislaid the forms, there are links within the letter which will enable you to access 

them and print them at home.  It is important that consent forms are returned to school by 

the deadline. 



A further ParentMail was sent yesterday with details of how pupils may access the 

vaccination outside of school should they be absent on the day.  This includes the two 

classes of Year 8 pupils who will not be in school as they will be on the Jewish Museum trip. 

The vaccine can be accessed on any given Sunday by attending the Issa Centre in Preston. 

Details are contained within the ParentMail. 

 

Morrisons It's Good to Grow Scheme  

We are collecting vouchers to help buy equipment for our raised bed.  More information can 

be found here https://www.itsgoodtogrow.co.uk/   

Please use the My Morrisons app to choose the school. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr C Horrocks 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.itsgoodtogrow.co.uk/


MENU 2: 11 OCTOBER 2021 
 

Monday:       Steak Casserole freshly made served with a yorkshire pudding, 

                       potatoes & vegetables £2.04  

                       Sweet Chilli Chicken Fillet in a bap served with salad/vegetables   

                       £1.78 

                       Roasted Vegetable Enchilada served with salad/vegetables £1.62 

                       Tuna Nicoise Salad £1.84  

  

Tuesday:       Sausage Roll freshly made served with a potato dish & baked  

                       beans £2.04 

                       BBQ Smothered Chicken served with a potato dish & vegetables 

                       £2.04          

                       Spicy Tomato Pasta Bake £1.62 

                       Chicken Salad £1.84  

                        

Wednesday:  Gammon freshly cooked served with pineapple, chips &  

                       vegetables £2.04 

                       Breaded Chicken Goujons served with chips &  

                       vegetables £2.04 

                       Stuffed Peppers served with chips & vegetables £2.04          

                       CHIPS 73p (May only be purchased with another product) 

           Ploughman’s Salad (Ham, cheese, pickle & crusty bread) £1.84     

           

Thursday:     Pasta with Beef Bolognese Sauce served with garlic bread £2.04 

                      Mexican Chicken Wrap served with salad/vegetables £1.78 

                      Pasta with Vegetarian Bolognese Sauce served with garlic bread 

                      £2.04 

                      Ham & Pickle Salad £1.84  

 

 

Friday:          Jumbo Battered Fish Finger served with wedges & vegetables £2.04                      

                      Chicken & Pepperoni Pasta Bake £2.04 

                      Meat Free Chicken Style Vegan Burger served in a bap with salad & 

                      coleslaw £1.78   

                      Feta Cheese & Olives Salad £1.84 

                               

Each day a selection of fresh sandwiches, wraps, paninis, salads, jacket potatoes, pasta 

pots will be available.  For any special requests, please see a member of our highly trained 

catering team. 

(All items are subject to availability) 
 


